
Treasurer’s Report 2022/23 

Well we have now completed our first complete year post covid,and I am pleased to report that we 

have been able to turn last years loss into a profit this year of £6783.23,however unfortunately this 

figure will reduce greatly when the substantial losses we will incur from the 10k ,and our 

commitment to the heart screening later in the year. 

However we still remain in a healthy financial state with a closing balance of £71.152.78, 

Hopefully membership will increase with many renewals and the prospect of many new members 

through our inductions throughout the year which will increase our revenue and hopefully help 

cover these losses. 

Unfortunately we are facing increased costs in track hire,vests have gone up in price slightly and with 

an increase in EA affiliation, I think we need to increase the membership fees not drastically but in 

line with our increasing costs,so we can continue to offer great value and inclusive athletics, and the 

popular social events for all our members 

I believe we are still the best club in terms of value for money, and quality in the borough. 

Here's to a fabulous 23/24 season for all Rac members young and old both at training and all the 

competitions available. 

 



 

 


